
From: Goheen, Jeffrey <jgoheen@nthurston.k12.wa.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 3:23 PM
To: Kraig Chalem <kraig.chalem@co.thurston.wa.us>
Subject: Aurora Oaks Comments

Kraig,
Please see the attached sketch from the North Thurston Public Schools regarding comments to the
Aurora Oaks development.

JEFFREY G. GOHEEN

Capital Program Manager
North Thurston Public Schools
Construction & Design
Phone: 360.412.4500   Ext. 39155  Fax 360.412.4505

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have 
received it in error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any 
attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.

Public records are available upon request under the Public Records Act, Chapter 42.56 RCW.  Unless 
exempt from disclosure, email communication is a public record that may be disclosed to a third party 
under the Act.
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